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April 20,2012

Efren Yturralde, Superintendent
Gadsden Indepentent Schools
P.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Superintendent Yturralde,

The Public Education Department (PED) is pleased to announce that your district has been approved for an award
from the Emergency Transportation Fund to supplement increased fuel costs incurred in FY12 for to and from
transportation.  These funds are for fuel adjustments only and cannot be transferred to any other object in your
budget or contract expenditure. Balances remaining at the end of FY 12 may be adjusted or recovered.

Before the PED can send the funds to your school district a budget adjustment request (BAR) must be submitted
and approved through the Operating Budget Monitoring System. The revenue source is 43104 Emergency
Supplemental.  Please note that contracted services should be adjusted in object 35112 and copies of amended
contracts need to be submitted with the BAR. School districts who operate their own equipment shall budget their
amount in the respective objects: 36211 — Gasoline, 56212 - Diesel and/or 56213 Propane/Natural Gas. The funding
has been awarded to the specific entities listed below:

Gadsden i Boone Transportation ; $42.860.39

Congratulations and best wishes as you continue vour work to provide the best possible education to the children of
New Mexico. Should you have any questions. please contact Antonio Ortiz at (503) 827-3863 or at
antonio.ortiz | [@state.nm.us.

Sincergly,

Deputy fecretary of Finance & Operations
PA’ao

cc: Steven Suggs, Business Manager
Richard Chavez, Transportation Director

SUSANA MARTINEZ
GOVERNOR



